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Comments: Regarding Rico, CO trails and surrounding area:  Please consider allowing more two-wheeled users

to access these trails.    The motorcycle and mountain bike community have always enjoyed trails like;  Horse

Creek, Barnett Creek, and Ryman Creek.  Please do not consider closing Ryman Creek for seasonal use.

Please consider opening upper and lower Ryman Creek to motorcycles and bicycles as it is a crucial access

between Rico and Purgatory Resort.    Thank you to the San Juan Trail Riders for continually maintaining these

trails and clearing trees and fixing wash outs every year!


